
 

 

 

RESEARCH  
PARTICIPANTS 

NEEDED 
 

for a study  
 

Analyzing the Experience of International Community College 

Graduates Who Studied from Their Home Countries during the 

COVID-19 Pandemic  
 

Are you an international graduate who: 

• Started the program on or after September 2020 and graduated on or before December 2023 

• Studied at least 50% of your program online outside Canada  

• Currently reside in Canada 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Participation is completely voluntary, confidential, and anonymous 

• Participation involves an  interview lasting up to 90 minutes 

 

All participants will receive a $20 gift card 

The interviews are part of a research that has been approved by the Seneca Polytechnic Research Ethics Board.  

 

 

 

If yes, and if you are interested in participating, please contact us at: 

 

oleg.legusov@senecapolytechnic.ca  

hayfa.jafar@georgiancollege.ca  

melinda.meng@senecapolytechnic.ca or  

shi.zhang@humber.ca 
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